
 

March 8, 2021 

 

Administration 

• Update from Local 4033 Vice President Bobby Guadamuz. 

• COVID Vaccination Clinic Update 
o Contract with Island County approved and signed. 
o Throughput of 600-700 vaccines per day 
o Received many comments of appreciation and thanks. 

• Public Assistance Grant submitted for the period of 7/1/2020 through 12/31/2020 in the amount of 
$23,895.83. 

Personnel 

• Congratulations to FF Mezzone for completion of his probation. 
 

Operations and Training 

• Officer testing completed last week.  Many positive comments from assessors about the caliber of the 
candidates 

Community Outreach 

• Letter to Mabana Flames quarterly newsletter. 

• Participated in Sno-Isle Commissioners Vaccine Clinic Roundtable 

 

 


